
Avon Elementary Pawsitive Pride 
Pawsitive Pride is a proactive, positive behavioral program that teaches students what is 
expected of them while in school.  Students are acknowledged for being respectful, responsible, 
safe, and a learner. 
 
Students can be acknowledged for showing Pawsitive Pride in any of the following locations: 

 
Hallway            Playground  

            Classroom  Bathroom  
                                                     Cafeteria        Bus  

 
Posters stating the expectations for each area are posted throughout our school. 
 
At the beginning of each school year, all students are taught the Pawsitive Pride expectations in 
each specific location.  Every month, review sessions are held for students who need more 
practice with the expectations.  As new students arrive to our school, they are also taught the 
Pawsitive Pride expectations.  The entire school reviews the expectations together mid-year as 
well.  Videos are also available for students to view. 

  
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


